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NOTICE TO MARINERS  
 

No 02 of 2024 
 

Wreck of FV June Rose 
 

 
 
The Harbours Division of the Department of Infrastructure wishes to advise mariners of a new 
wreck site off the East Coast of the Isle of Man. 
 
On Wednesday 07th February 2024 at 18:50 the Fishing Vessel June Rose PL4 was lost 
following an incident. The RNLI were in attendance when the vessel sank approximately 4Nm 
ENE of Clay Head in the following position: 
 

54 12.721N 
004 16.445W 

 
The water in the area is 26-30m in depth and the wreck is not buoyed and mariners are advised 
to exercise extreme caution in the area. Please be aware there may be flotsam in the area. 
 
  
 
All current notices can be viewed at  
https://www.gov.im/categories/travel-traffic-and-motoring/harbours/navigation-advice 
For further information please contact: 
Marine Operations Centre,   
Douglas Harbour on VHF ch12 or Tel 01624 686628 
 
Gary Lewin 
Deputy Harbour Master 
Harbours Division  
08th February 2024 

    

 

 


